
Science Week - 20-24th May 2019  

Monday, 13 May 2019 

Otterham Science Week! – 20th – 24th May 2019  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Next week Otterham Primary School will be having a Science Week 
Extravaganza, with lots of engaging and fun activities planned across the week.  
 
On Monday, the whole school will be visiting Polzeath Beach and working closely 
with Polzeath Marine Consevation group for a day of fun activities.  
 
On Tuesday, the children will be following up their beach visit with activities in their 
classes in school.  
 
On Wednesday morning, the children are being visited by Rob and Emily, from a 
local charity called Beach Guardian. They are coming into school to run 
educational workshops with the children about the impact on our local beaches 
and seas from plastics in the oceans and to encourage pupils to develop care and 
concern for their natural environment.  
 
On Wednesday afternoon, there will be a whole school outdoor learning session, 
including den building, building bug hotels and storytelling sessions around the 
campfire. Please ensure your child/ren have an appropriate change of clothes 
and footwear suitable for outdoor learning.  
 
On Thursday, theatre group Coppice Theatre will be coming into perform their 
show, Science Adventures. The highly interactive show engages children in 
Science in a fun and accessible way.  
 
On Friday afternoon, the children would like to invite in all parents and carers for 
an open afternoon from 2pm. This will be a great opportunity for the children to 
share and celebrate all of their learning from Science Week with you. The Friends 
of Otterham School will be providing refreshments during the afternoon.  

 
Please can you let us know below if you intend to come along on the Friday 
afternoon so that Friends have an idea of numbers.       
 
It’s shaping up to be a really exciting and engaging week and we are all looking 
forward to it!  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Miss Parker  
Science Leader  

.......................... - Please confirm below if you are able to attend Friday 

afternoon from 2pm 

Yes  No 


